NOTICE:

ALL cattle brands will expire on
August 30, 2021.

This includes those files today or any time
prior to August 30, 2021.

RENEWAL BEGINS AUGUST 31, 2021 WITH A
GRACE PERIOD UNTIL FEBRUARY 28, 2022

Applications and information will be
available closer to September 1, 2021.

Thank You
Brenda McKanna

Moore County Clerk



